
From: Puente, Robert
To: Connelly, Kristin D.
Subject: FW: The new Sam"s club
Date: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 1:36:52 PM

 
 
From: Jessica Jenkins [mailto:jjenkins@metrocarewi.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 10:37 AM
To: Puente, Robert
Subject: The new Sam's club
 
I am a frequent shopper of the Sam’s Club on Calumet Rd. and I have som concerns about the

moving of that facility to 124th and Bradley. Has this already been in the works has it started or is it
still in the approval stage. There are a number of reasons why I am not for this plan. What are the
benefits to the neighborhood and said area for this Sam’s Club? If there is any information that you
can send me it would be helpful.
Thanks
 
Jessica Y. Jenkins
Customer Relations
MetroCare Home Medical, Inc.
Showroom: 262-250-0820
Fax: (262) 250-0825
e-mail: jjenkins@metrocarewi.com
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